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Corinne Holland

From: Simmi Yesmin
Sent: 17 February 2022 11:45
To: Corinne Holland
Subject: FW: Agenda - Licensing Sub Committee - 22 February 2022
Attachments: Blocking pavement.jpeg; GoPuff blocking pavement.jpeg; Littering 3.jpeg; 

Congestion.jpeg; Littering 2.jpeg; Littering.jpeg

 

 
 
Hi Simmi, 
 
I would like to attend online, please.  
 
I would also like the following evidence to be admitted as part of the opposition to the license. Granting the license 
will increase the scale of these problems: 
- GoPuff blocking the pavement on a nearby site. Causing pedestrians to have to dangerously walk on the road. 
- Delivery drivers congregating outside our building, which would be of course acceptable if it wasn't for the cat-
calling, the loud conversations and yelling late into the night, and the littering that we have to privately pay to pick 
up 
- A congested hemming street causing unacceptable levels of acoustic and luminous pollution. In addition to 
dangerous driving by many delivery drivers due to what I assume are targets to deliver as many orders as possible in 
as little time as possible. 
 
I'd be happy to speak about these issues however, I understand fellow residents are already speaking so that may 
not be necessary.  
 
Many thanks 
Sacha 
 
 
 
 



Go Puff – 89 Hemming Street 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 



 


